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“The Farthings”, Hethel Road 
You are invited to a Public Meeting  

at 7pm on 27th June 2023 at Wreningham Village Hall 
 

Wreningham Parish Council has been offered 4.5 

acres of land on Hethel Road. This will not be 

developed as part of the built environment. We 

hope parishioners will see it as their project to 

create an attractive community green space. This 

is a long-term project for parishioners to develop 

the land to reflect their interests such that it could 

include paths, wetland, flower-meadow, mini-forest, 

specimen trees and bushes, woodland play area, 

bat & bird boxes, encourage wildlife.  
 

The speakers: 

• Wreningham Parish Council – potential 

owners of the community land 

• FW Properties Ltd – current owners to explain 

the proposal, the self-build plots and their long 

term support for The Farthings 

• Norfolk Wildlife Trust – creating a sustainable 

and green asset  

• South Norfolk Council – support available 

with examples 

• Wreningham Heritage Group – Why “The 

Farthings”? 

You will: 

• gain a clear understanding about the proposition 

• be able to question the speakers and talk to them in an informal gathering 

• inspect information boards 

• indicate whether you approve of the proposal 

• make suggestions on how the land might be used 

• offer your support and input – advice, management, labour  

 
To help us plan this event, please reply via: 

           1.  Email us at wren.farthings@gmail.com  or  

           2.  Complete the tear off slip below 
 

Thank you 
 

Michael Hill, Chair, Wreningham Parish Council 
 

    .……………… Reply Slip..………. Return by 20th June …………………TEAR OFF HERE…………… 
 
Please tick one of the options below. Return this to the post-box on the side of the Village Hall. 
 

Yes, I’d love to come to find out more 
 

Sorry, I cannot attend but I am interested 
 

Sorry, I will not attend as it is of no interest to me.  
 

Name:…………………………………………………………. 

Address:………………………………………………………. 

mailto:wren.farthings@gmail.com

